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Please send inquiries to: cmendoza@hesglendale.org

6805 N. 125th Ave., Glendale, AZ 85307

Arizona law allows taxpayers to receive 
a tax credit of up to $400 for donations 

that benefit our students. A tax credit 
reduces what you owe in state taxes, 

dollar-for-dollar. For more information, 
including a printable form, please go to 

our website, HESGlendale.org.

Phone: (623) 742-3956 | HESGlendale.org
School hours: 8:00 a.m.–3:15 p.m.

Every Wednesday is a half-day. School ends for everyone at 1:00 p.m.

Join our email list at
HESGlendale.org

Like Us on Facebook
@HESGlendale

TAX CREDITS

STAY INFORMED

UPCOMING EVENTS

HERITAGE ELEMENTARY | GLENDALE  CAMPUS | OCTOBER 2022

OCTOBER CHARACTER TRAIT: 

RESPECT

OCTOBER 3-6
•	 Scholastic Book Fair

OCTOBER 5
•	 Practice Lockdown Drill 

OCTOBER 5-6
•	 Parent-Teacher Conferences,  
	 2-6 p.m.

OCTOBER 7-16
•	 Fall Break, No School

OCTOBER 18
•	 Picture Retake Day

OCTOBER 19
•	 Awards Assembly

OCTOBER 23-28
•	 Red Ribbon Week

OCTOBER 24
•	 Pancakes With the Principals

OCTOBER 26
•	 Student of the Month Celebration

OCTOBER 27
•	 Be Kind Assembly, Wear Red

OCTOBER 28
•	 Fall Parade

OCTOBER 31
•	 Trunk or Treat

EARLY RELEASE 
REMINDER 
Don’t forget that Wednesdays are half-days at Heritage. 
Every Wednesday, students will be released at 1 p.m. 
The After-School Program will be available until 6 p.m. 
unless otherwise noted. 

STAY UP-TO-DATE 
The first half of the school year is a busy time, filled with 
many events you won’t want to miss. Stay current on 
everything happening at Heritage Glendale by signing 
up for our monthly newsletter. The newsletter will arrive 
in your email at the beginning of each month so you can 
mark your calendar for events that you and your student 
won’t want to miss. Go to the Heritage Glendale home 
page and scroll to the bottom where it says “Join Our 
School News & Events Email List.” Simply provide your 
email address, and you’ll be on top of everything going 
on at school for the rest of the year!

OCTOBER’S CHARACTER 
TRAIT: RESPECT
This month’s character trait is respect. Some aspects 
of respect are being considerate of the feelings of 
others, being tolerant and accepting of differences, 
and dealing peacefully when faced with anger, insults 
or disagreements. Use good manners, be polite and 
follow the Golden Rule—treating others the way we’d 
like others to treat us. When discussing this month’s 
pillar, talk to your student about the importance of 
respect, whether it is for an adult, a friend, a stranger 
or themselves. Having respect for others is critical for a 
child’s future social success.

AWARDS ASSEMBLY
An assembly to honor Heritage’s best and brightest will 
be held on October 19 on the following schedule:
•Grades 1 and 2 – 8 a.m.
•Grades 3 and 4 – 9 a.m.
•Grades 5 and 6 – 10 a.m.
•Grades 7 and 8 – 11 a.m.
Congratulations to all award winners!

RED RIBBON WEEK/BE 
KIND ASSEMBLY
Heritage will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week, 
October 23rd-28th. Heritage students will be 
encouraged to take a stand against bullying and 
drugs. As part of Red Ribbon Week, we’ll have a Be 
Kind school assembly on Thursday, October 27th, and 
all students should plan on wearing RED that day.

FALL PARADE
Heritage will have its 10th Annual Fall Parade on 
Friday, October 28th. Parents are invited, but please 
bring outdoor chairs as the parade will go through our 
campus. Classes will compete for the best costumes 
and judges will give prizes to our winning classes! Join 
us for this creative and inspired annual tradition and 
good luck to all students!

PARENT-TEACHER 
CONFERENCES
Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 5th and Thursday, October 6th, 
from 2:00-6:00 p.m. Parents are required to attend 
and to pick up your student’s report card. Parents 
are to meet with their child’s teacher and review their 
student’s progress through work samples and data, 
receive home activities and resources for homework 
help, and learn about the upcoming standards for  
next quarter.Parents should note that students will 
be released at 1:00 p.m. on both conference days, 
although the After-School Program will maintain 
regular hours.

PICTURE RETAKES
There will be picture retakes at Heritage on Tuesday, 
October 18th. Uniforms are required. Students who 
missed Fall Picture Day in August, or need their photo 
retaken, should wear their biggest smile to school on that 
Tuesday.

You  can  donate  up  to  $200  for  a  
single  person   or   $400   for   a   joint   
return   toHeritage  and  get  a  school  tax  
credit  onyour 2022 Arizona state taxes. 
Download the form at HESGlendale.org

https://hesarizona.org/glendale-charter-school/



